



## **The British Flyball Association**

### **Minutes of Committee face to face**

**Held on Sat/Sun 9<sup>th</sup>/10<sup>th</sup> June 2017 at Travelodge Tamworth**

**Apologies** – Tony Cain, Darryl Ogden

**Present** – Sharon Alcorn, Tony James, David Murdoch, Val Currie, Ali Kirk, Shian Corley and Katie Burns

**Chair** – Sharon Alcorn opened the meeting

#### **Outdoor Championships**

The last weekend for qualifying for the Outdoor Champs will be 8<sup>th</sup>/9<sup>th</sup> July.

SA has signed the documents required to book Catton

Bob the Bar needs to get an alcohol licence before the end of June

Music Licence is required by the Coms Bus

Lisa is to be contacted (TJ) for the welcome pack and informed what we would like and sent Val's arrival instructions to be added

Judges Presents- The presents for this year's judges and head judges were discussed and decided

An order for small tables for the 5 rings will be placed after this meeting

Pegs to be purchased for the camping pitches

Committee surgery has been decided for the Saturday

Committee on call names to be sent to Lisa

Disabled access was discussed and an announcement will be made to members nearer the time

Friday night entertainment will once again be arranged by the Regional Reps

#### **Indoor Championships**

Speed trials will be on the Saturday

Finals will be a single elimination

**AOB**

- There was a short discussion about championships for 2018
- Issues raised by members were discussed

Meeting closed at 5pm